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Greetings from the VAAA!!                                                   March 2, 2018








It is that time of the year when we reach out to members of the Virginia Apprenticeship Alumni Association for membership dues renewal. We have had a wonderful year including the 14th Annual VAAA Golf Tournament which honored Dan Brookman. Dan Brookman moved from Narrows, Virginia at age 18 to serve an apprenticeship as an inside machinist at The Apprentice School at Newport News Shipbuilding and graduated in 1977.  He spent most of his career as the Manager of Craft Training and Admissions at The Apprentice School.  He also served on the American Apprenticeship Round Table in various officer positions and also served on the Virginia Apprenticeship Council.  Dan worked countless hours on progressing apprenticeships in the state and the nation.  





The vision of the Virginia Apprenticeship Alumni Association is to increase the awareness of registered apprenticeship in Virginia and to promote its growth, vitality, and quality here in the Commonwealth. It is an opportunity for you to participate in a professional association that will be valuable and supportive to you long after you have graduated from Apprenticeship. Renewing your membership, interest and support in VAAA as an apprentice alumni will help bring attention to Registered Apprenticeship and foster growth.





This year, your VAAA will offer a $1,000 scholarship to two active members and two Career and Technical Education teacher chosen from written applications. (Membership required to apply.) Additionally, the VAAA will offer two $500 scholarships to current high school seniors who participate in SkillsUSA and are enrolled in a registered apprenticeship after high school.


Please help the VAAA continue to promote registered apprenticeship with your support of our Alumni Association. Please contact me with questions at � HYPERLINK "mailto:iwlocal79@gmail.com" �iwlocal79@gmail.com� .  Thank you for considering support of the VAAA and promoting awareness of the life changing power of registered apprenticeship. 





Sincerely,





Thomas Bell


President of VAAA 






























































